
TO:         Autumn 2021 Students    

FROM:   Kenda Gatlin, University Registrar, Director of Student Academic Services 
               Gloria Rizo, Interim Co-Director of Student Financial Services  
               Jeff Jordan, Vice Provost for Student Formation and Community Engagement 
               Jackson Stava, Director of Athletics 
               Mark Reid, Director of Safety and Security 
 
RE:         Annual Notification of Information Disclosures 

In accordance with federal regulations issued by the U.S. Department of Education, Seattle Pacific 
University is required to notify students at least annually about various University policies and 
information.  To that end, the University has posted links to information about the following topics on its 
Consumer Information website.  

 General Institutional Information (e.g., academic programs and policies, costs and refunds, 
privacy of student education records under FERPA) 

 Student Financial Assistance (e.g., grants, scholarships, loans, student employment) 
 Health and Safety (e.g., health services, drug free school policy, campus security) 
 Student Outcomes (e.g., retention rates, graduation rates, job placements) 
 Athletic Program Information (e.g., graduation rates for students receiving athletics-related aid) 
 Teacher Preparation Program Report 

 
This notice is sent for informational purposes and no action is required.  However, if you have questions 
or would like to exercise your right to request and receive a paper copy of the information provided, 
please contact Student Academic Services during its regular business hours. 

 


